BOARD AGENDA ITEM

June 14, 2022

SUBJECT:
Correction to Local School Board Courses for 2022-2023 School Year
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

The school board must approve locally designed courses annually. On May 10, 2022, the
board approved the administration’s recommendations for courses; however, there were
errors in the amount of credit that should be awarded for four of the courses at Aiken
High School. The courses were indicated as year-long courses but should have been
semester, changing the credit possible from 1.0 to 0.5. The courses are as follows:
African American Literature, Student Publications, Musical Theatre, and African
American Studies.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The courses have been offered as semester courses in the past and should remain as such
based on the needs of the school and the content of the courses.

RECOMMENDATION:
Approve change of credit from 1.0 unit to 0.5 unit for each of the following four courses:
African American Literature, Student Publications, Musical Theatre, and African
American Studies.
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